MINUTES
BEVERLY SHORES TOWN COUNCIL
EXECUTIVE MEETING
January 30, 2018

An executive meeting of the Beverly Shores Town Council was held at 5:00 p.m. at 107 Broadway in
Chesterton, Indiana, to discuss a job performance evaluation of an individual employee pursuant to
Ind. Code § 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(9) and strategy with respect to any of the following: Initiation of
litigation or litigation that is either pending or has been threatened specifically in writing pursuant to
Ind. Code § 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(B).

Present were Council President Donna Norkus, council members Greg Brown, Geof Benson, Matrona
Malik, and Brian O’Neil. Also in attendance was Clerk-Treasurer Ellen Hundt and Attorney Connor
Nolan.

No decisions were made nor were any votes taken. No other town business was discussed.

The Town of Beverly Shores Clerk-Treasurer certifies that no matter was discussed in the executive
session other than the subject matters specified in the public notice.

Respectfully submitted,

Ellen Hundt,%ﬂ_ﬁ_

Beverly Shores Clerk-Treasurer



